
JOHNSON COUNTY SKYWARN NET 14 JULY 2021 
 
SUMMARY 
 
The Johnson County Skywarn Net was called at 10:16 PM (L) on 14 July 2021 following issue by 
NWS of a Severe Thunderstorm Warning that included parts of Johnson County. The waning 
was canceled at 10:42 when the storm moved out of the county. No stations encountered 
severe conditions, so no reports were made to NWS. 
 
PARTICIPANTS 
 
KI0JP (IC) Net control 
KF0BTJ (Coralville 
K0CF (IC) 
KF0BXT (North Liberty) 
NO0B (near Tiffin) 
W0JWC (IC) 
KC0WLO (IC) 
N0BPK (Oxford) 
 
--Jeff Dodd, KI0JP, reporting 
 


